
Consultation on changes to the main 
river map for Wales - Decision 

 

Detail of Decision  

After a 6 week consultation period, we have decided to proceed with a proposed 
change to the main river map for Wales by demaining a section of Morfa Brook in 
Bridgend. We will be making this change to the main river map for Wales under 
section 194C of the Water Resources Act 1991 (as amended). 

How to view the change 

The main river map can be viewed here by selecting the main river map layer from 
the detailed view: main river map. 

The proposed change to the main river map at Morfa Brook, Bridgend can be seen 
here in the consultation document. 

 

How to challenge the decision (appeal) 

If you disagree with this decision you can appeal to Welsh Government. If you wish 
to make an appeal, you may do so by submitting your appeal to: 
FloodCoastalRisk@gov.wales  

You must make the appeal by the 28 November 2019. 

 
Publishing the change to the main river map for Wales 

If there are no appeals received, the main river map for Wales will be formally 
changed on the 29 November 2019 (six weeks from the day after the decision was 
made). 

If any appeal is submitted, the main river map will remain unchanged until the appeal 
is determined. 

 

https://maps.cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk/Html5Viewer/Index.html?configBase=https://maps.cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk/Geocortex/Essentials/REST/sites/Flood_Risk/viewers/Flood_Risk/virtualdirectory/Resources/Config/Default&layerTheme=1
https://naturalresources.wales/guidance-and-advice/environmental-topics/consultations/our-own-consultations-closed/consultation-on-changes-to-the-main-river-map-for-wales-1/?lang=en
mailto:FloodCoastalRisk@gov.wales



